





Timetable for collection of exercise books from school

Tuesday 5th May 2020

Dear Parents/Carers,

We understand that many of our children will have used up the resources from packs and exercise books that we sent out when school initially closed. We do not want to cause any additional expense or worry to families at this time in having to purchase extra resources, therefore we have organised some exercise books that can be collected from school at the times stated below in the grid.

We have allocated time slots so that we can ensure social distancing and avoid 'crowds' of people coming together. The books will be set out on tables, in year groups, along with a bookmark which includes a written message to remind the children about how to stay safe online.

If you have any difficulties in collecting an exercise book for your child during the allocated times, or you and your family are socially isolating, then please drop us an email and we will try to arrange another time/method for collection stjosephsblackhall@durhamlearning.net.

Collection	9.30am-12pm	1pm-2pm	2.15pm-3.15pm
Wednesday 6 th May	Collection for	Collection for	Collection for
	those families	Class 3 Pupils	Class 4 pupils
	who have siblings	(Y3 & Y4)	(Y5 & Y6)
Thursday	Collection for	Collection for	
	Class 1 pupils	Class 2 pupils	
7 th May	(Nursery &	(Y1 & Y2)	
	Reception)		

Please note: We are very aware that some families may not have the technology at home so if we can help in any way to support your child's learning at home, please let us know. Also, if you are struggling with additional resources such as pens, pencils etc. please let us know so that we can arrange a pack that can be collected from school.

We are grateful for your continued effort and cooperation, we miss you in school and you all continue to all be in our thoughts and prayers. Please remember to do only what you can, when you can!

Best wishes,

Mrs Ashton